
From: Nancy Bonner  
Sent: Friday, 12 February 2016 10:34 a.m. 
To: 'Roger & Lisa Small' 
Subject: RE: Letter to Commissioners V3.doc 
 
Dear Roger, 
 
Your letter has been referred to the Hearing Panel. The Panel will consider your letter as part of the 
responses to the Caucusing Report as set out in the time table set by the Panel in its Minute 7. To do 
otherwise would require putting the time table on hold and to seek responses to your request to be 
considered as a separate issue. That would not be an efficient way forward. If a decision has to be 
made about further caucusing it needs to be made in an holistic context including any other 
memoranda lodged and the Caucusing Report itself. 
 
Regards, 
Nancy  
 


